
 
   

Date: 2019-10-23  

 

Re: Dismiss request for FCC ID: HV4DTHW1321, Granted on 06/21/2019) 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
 
We hereby declare that the product associated with FCC ID: HV4DTHW1321 has not 
been marketed anywhere in the world with this FCC identifier on it. We decide to 
re-layout the product design to improve the RF performance. Due to quality control 
reason, we need to apply the same ID, please help us to dismiss ASAP. 

 
If you have any questions, feel free to contact us. Thank you. 
 

 

 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

 

 
 

 


